CYPA Testimonial for Face to Face

We have worked with Face to Face for the last 3 years and have referred many pupils to this
provision. Some of the pupils we refer need a high level of support and often have various
agencies working with them. These agencies are always accommodated and welcomed to
meet with the young people. Pupils are happy to attend and appreciate the support they are
given whilst attending.

Face to Face provide high quality Teaching and Learning along with the one to one support
that is often needed to have an impact on the pupil’s everyday life.

The staff are hard working and form good relationships with the children even when the
placement is short term. Parents often comment on the level of contact Face to Face have
with them and see this as very positive.

We hope to continue the special relationship with have with Face to Face for many more
years to come.
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